
Board of Fire Engineers Meeting 
March 9, 2013 – 4 pm 

 
Members present: Chief Peter Shemeth;  Asst. Chief Scott Ellis;  Richard Kelly; Laurence Thomas; Jen 
O’Hanlon, assistant. 
 
Meeting called to order at 4 pm.  Bills and payrolls were approved for payment and signed.  Minutes 
from 2/26/13 were read and approved. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
Door – Rescue truck; Alex did some work and fixed it, but it still needs more work. 
 
Boat electronics  have been ordered, to be installed next week. Training course is still in progress. 
 
E2 went off-Island to greet boys’ basketball team after their game. 
 
Stove in kitchen was repaired today. Temperature is not accurate, Jake will put up a sign. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
E2 problem – Sat out in the rain and this may have caused problems.  No electricity and it is out of 
service. 
 
Ladder truck has hydraulic fluid leaking from the turntable area, most likely a piston. Functional but 
needs to be fixed. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 4:33 pm.  Next meeting will be held on  
March 23, 2013. 
 
Submitted by 
Jennifer O’Hanlon, assistant 
 


